
From: Rosenson, Valerie
To: Dalena, Douglas
Cc: Isidro, Judith; Nabel, Susan
Subject: Request for legal opinion
Date: Friday, January 21, 2022 12:00:07 PM

Dear Doug -

Co-Chair Nabel has asked me to request a legal opinion regarding a proposed change to
 Section IV.E.3.iii. of the Board of Representatives Rules of Procedure. The rule relates to the
public comment period at the beginning of the Board meeting and currently specifies that
"Speakers may address  which has not been subject to a prior public hearing of either the
Board or a Board committee. "  

Co-Chair Nabel would like a legal opinion as to whether there was any issue raised by allowing
people to speak at the Board meeting on a matter that was the subject of a prior public
hearing (either legally mandated or not) after the Board has held the legally noticed public
hearing.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Valerie T. Rosenson
Legislative Officer
Board of Representatives
888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT  06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
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